
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

St. Kenelm’s Primary School 

Online Safety Newsletter July 2023 
 

Parental Guides 

 
 
Within school, we are constantly 
speaking to the children about 
what they are up to online, what 
are their interests etc... 
 
Based on our conversations with 
the children and what happens in 
school and at home, we have 
carefully selected ‘Parental 
Guides’ which offer support and 
guidance. They are well worth the 
read!  
 
They are under our ‘Information 
Tab’, under ‘Online Safety’, please 
take a look and we welcome any 
feedback on any of the resources 
we put up!  
 
 

 

Schools Out For Summer!  
 

Safer Internet Day 2023 was a huge success in school, a special 
thank you to Thames Valley Police for coming in and speaking 
to each class.  

 

With the Summer holidays fast approaching, it’s important we continue to be 
supportive and play an active role in keeping children safe online. See tips for keeping 
yourself safe online on the next page! 

 

For many younger people, the Summer holidays mean a welcome chance to spend 
more time on their games console, phone, tablet or smart TV. Here are some top tips 
to stay safe;  

 There’s no network like home 

Public networks are much less secure than home Wi-Fi. 

 Lights out, screens off 

This is a golden rule. Try to limit how much screen time your child has towards  
the end of the day 

 Keep talking  

Keep having regular chats with your child about who they’re talking to online, 
what they are playing and doing. It doesn’t have to be daily but make sure its 
regular.  

 

OFCOM Media Use 
Report 

OFCOM’s Media Use and Attitudes report 
found these were the most popular platforms 
for under 18’s. Do you know what these are? 
Do you know how they work? If not, please clue 
yourself up and read our handy guides! 

ONLINE SAFETY 
Worried about something you've seen on the internet? Want to help your child be 

safer? 

  

 https://www.ceop.police.
uk/safety-centre/ 

 



STAY SAFE ONLINE THIS SUMMER 

 

 


